
 
BOIL WATER NOTICE - RESCINDED 

SUN VALLEY WATER SYSTEM USERS 
 

                                                                                                          May 14, 2021 

 
The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen in consultation with the Interior Health Authority is 
rescinding the Boil Water Notice related to the power May 9, 2021. 
 
For further information, please contact the Public Works Department at (250) 490-4106 or (250) 490-4135 
during regular business hours, Monday through Friday.  Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
If you received this notice and are not a Sun Valley Water customer, please give us a call and we can adjust 
your Civic Ready membership, or you can make the changes on the Civic Ready page yourself by logging 
in and picking only those things directly related to you. (Please let us know if you need any help with that)  
 

May 14, 2021 
RDOS Public Works Department 

 
 

 


